
S for IT to leave for Guangzhou

     The Secretary for Innovation and Technology, Mr Nicholas W Yang, will
leave for Guangzhou tonight (August 26) to attend 2019 China Industrial
Internet Conference & Guangdong-HongKong-Macao Greater Bay Area Digital
Economy Conference to be held tomorrow (August 27).

     Mr Yang will return to Hong Kong tomorrow afternoon.
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